

Senator John T. Yudichak

14th Senatorial District

MEMO

To:

All Senators

From:

Senator John Yudichak

Date:

December 8, 2011

Subject: Introduction of Legislation to Upgrade "Childline"

I am planning on introducing legislation that would provide funding (\$60,000) to the Department of Public Welfare for an upgrade of its "Childline Program." Many calls to this line are either abandoned or deflected due to an antiquated system or to reduced staffing. Cases of suspected child abuse are too important to be jeopardized by these inefficiencies.

If you would like to cosponsor this legislation, please contact my office at 787-7105 or email Richard Fox at rfox@pasenate.com. Thank you for your consideration.